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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

January 28, 2022       

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today, I reported the following two (2) COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public 
Health officials: 

 

Grade 
Level 

Classroom(s) In 

Which the COVID-

Positive Case Was 
Confirmed 

School Bus Number 

On Which the 

COVID-Positive 
Case Was 
Confirmed 

Grade 5 Mrs. Busch’s class      
Ms. Hahn’s class 

Dodge PM Bus 2 

 One (1) certificated contracted services staff member assigned to                           
Twinsburg High School 

As anticipated, Health Commissioner Donna Skoda met with Summit County 
Superintendents this afternoon and updated our group regarding the latest interpretation 

of this week’s release from the Ohio Department of Health.  Effective Monday, January 
31st, Districts are no longer required to contact trace unless there is an outbreak or we are 

asked to do so by health officials.  Further, Districts are only required to report COVID-

positive cases to Summit County Public Health officials once a week, on Fridays.  The 
requirement to report COVID-positive cases to our school family as well as to post that 

information on our website remains however, we expect the Health Order which requires 
these notifications to be amended or rescinded soon.  During next Wednesday’s Board of 

Education Meeting, the BOE members and I will discuss this new direction.  I will follow-up 
with correspondence to you thereafter. 

Sincerely, 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


